From:_ On Behalf Of Michael Brodie

Sent: 18 September 2020 2:06 PM

To:
Cc:_@dhsc.gov.uk

Subject: OFFICIAL: Investigation into breach of Tobacco & Related Products Regulations
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Thank you for your e-mail and attachments of 2 September. Please find attached a letter from Michael Brodie,
interim Chief Executive, Public Health England.

Best wishes, [l

Public Health England
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